
Dear Members,

I hope this message find you and your family healthy and safe. I wanted to update you on
the developments on the future operations of the Flint YMCA.

First, we want to let you know how much we miss all of you at the Y. Many of you have
emailed, written letters, and messaged us on social media sharing how much the Y feels
like home and how much you miss coming to the buildings. We can't wait to see all of you
as well.

Gov Whitmer has started to release plans around phased reopening of businesses, and
we couldn't be more excited. Our staff are making plans on how we can open and operate
safely. We are talking with the CDC, local health departments, and Y's across the nation
about best practices. We will announce when the Y is ready to open on Facebook, our
website (www.flintymca.org), through our app, and by emails like this. The Flint YMCA
reopening date may be different from when the governor says gyms can open because the
safety of our staff and members is of paramount importance.

We want to thank everyone who has donated their membership fees to the work of feeding
over 40,000 meals and snacks to the people of Flint. All of our wonderful members and
donors have made that possible.

Lastly, as our reopening date is still uncertain, we will not draft membership fees in
May.

Sincerely,

Shelly Hilton, CEO
YMCA of Greater Flint


